
BISHOP AMBROSE COLLEGE 

Minutes of the Internal Complaint Committee Meeting 2021-22 

                 The Internal Complaint Committee is successfully 

functioning in the College. The ICC meeting for the academic year 

2021-22 was held on 21.03.2022. The members of the Internal 

Complaint Committee attended the meeting. 

The following resolutions were made: 

 It was decided that Internal Complaints Committee would send 

handouts on the objectives to all departments to make all 

students and staff aware of the effective functioning of the Cell.  

 

 It was decided that the matters regarding the case of sexual 

harassment would be kept confidential. 

 

 A Workshop or an orientation programme may be conducted 

exclusively for the members of ICC to brief them on the 

objectives and the significance of ICC. 

 

 The first year students would be made aware of the gender 

related issues and functioning of the ICC.  

                     The Coordinator thanked all the members for their active 

participation & suggestions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


